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Good Morning Brianna Kadar, In reference to Docket Number 19-BSTD-03 NLCC Letter on ATT involvement in
NRCC rev2, dated 7-28-2020, NLCAA Proposes the following:
 

I have been an ATT, #TC-A814343, since March 2016 and a firm advocate within my company on pushing for
plan review of T24, part 6, prior to installation, to avoid the concerns mentioned in your statement.
It is apparent to me that there are may overlooked requirements, cut and paste documents, and for lack of
better words, misunderstanding of the efficiency standards that ends up being confrontational when the
discrepancies are brought forth at inspection or testing. We, My company at weekly progress meetings, have
a line item on the agenda specific to plan review, site walks, pre-inspections and requirements in regards to
the T24 part 6 standards and compliance. I also brought up this very topic at a round table meeting in San
Leandro, about a year ago, regarding ATT’s getting involved in heading off issues prior to permit.
With that said, I am very much interested in the aforementioned proposed ECA 2019 online 8hr training
course for LCATT-P, if this is available at this time with prerequisites and scope.  If there is any additional
information available regarding this on-line course and testing to become certified LCATT-P, I am very much
interested in participating.
Thank you for your time and I am looking forward to hearing from you.
 
 

Thank You

Celebrating 30 Years
Anthony Shelton
Project Coordinator
CLC ATT #TC-A814343
 
(916) 568-7700 phone
(916) 568-7713 fax
www.vasko.com
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2. Ensuring the ATT has these capabilities.

a

NLCAA hopes to partner up with Energy Code Ace (ECA). ECA will be hosting a new online version
of their 8-hour training course “2019 Title 24, Part 6 Essentials — Nonresidential Standards:

Indoor Lighting” which is an in-depth training course on all aspects of the NRCCs.

NLCAA hopes to utilize the Energy Code Ace course to create a new certification, potentially called
the LCATT-P (Lighting Controls Acceptance Test Technician-Plan). After attending the certification
course, passing a rigorous written test including plan reviews utilizing the NRCCs, the LCATT would
be able to become an LCATT-P.

NLCAA will take the additional, nonrequired, step to create further training on the NRCCs and plan
specifications, beyond what is currently offered in the LCATT courses.
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